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Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report Number PW-2021-05-36, as prepared by John Yungblut, Director 

of Public Works. 

Background: 

County of Bruce Municipal Hazardous & Special Waste Event Schedule 

The County of Bruce 2021 Municipal Hazardous & Special Waste Events started May 

1st. 

Yard Waste Depots 

At the Feb. 26, 2021 Budget meeting, Council directed staff to construct a yard waste 

disposal area at the Huron Landfill in addition to the existing site in Lucknow.  At the 

April 7, 2021 Committee of the Whole meeting, Township Council authorized staff to 

proceed with the construction of the yard waste depot at the Huron Landfill on a 

time and materials basis. 

Discussion: 

County of Bruce Municipal Hazardous & Special Waste Event Schedule 

The 2021 Municipal Hazardous & Special Waste Event schedule includes an event at 

the Kincardine Public Works Yard, 140 Valentine Ave., Saturday May 8th, 8:00 a.m. – 

1:00 p.m. Residents and property owners in the County are welcome to attend any of 

the scheduled events. 

https://www.huronkinloss.com/en/live-here/resources/Documents/MHSW-2021-Event-Schedule.pdf


Yard Waste Depots 

The site on Havelock St. in Lucknow was opened for the season on April 8th. 

The Huron Landfill site is currently under construction and is expected to me open to 

the public by mid-May. 

 

Financial Impacts: 

The Municipal Hazardous & Special Waste Events are managed by the County of 

Bruce. 

The construction and maintenance of the yard waste depots are included in the 2021 

Operating Budget.  

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural environment by being aware and taking responsibility. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

John Yungblut, Director of Public Works 

 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


